


As a result,  our stores did not lay off  any employees.  Our
volunteers adjusted charity work to comply with CDC
recommendations.  Our Cardinal  Manning Center continued
to serve the unhoused,  and our Vincentians even expanded
their  reach after  partnering with the Archdiocese of  Los
Angeles.  Because of  our supporters,  SVdPLA not only
survived the worst  of  the pandemic,  we continued providing
lifesaving homelessness prevention and relief  services,
giving thousands hope in a t ime of  crisis.

A SOCIETY OF HOPE
When COVID-19 hit ,  SVdPLA received a sharp increase in calls  for  help.
COVID-19 forced us to temporarily  close our thrift  stores and cancel  in-
person charitable work,  so meeting the increased demand for assistance
was challenging.  Despite our strained resources,  our team worked
tirelessly while also abiding by the new health and safety precautions.  

God bless,

Ray Sweet
President

David Garcia
Executive Director









Other Income
$2,408,894

Donations to
Conferences

of Charity 
$2,886,399

Thrift  Stores
$4,982,544

Donations
$186,500

Program Services
$12,760,211

Estates &
Trusts

$2,027,477

Gov't
Grants

$1,137,556

General  & Admin
$1,431,024

Foundations
$518,363

Fundraising
$329,260
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